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The members of the Employment Policy and Compensation Committee (EPCC) are Brett Bittner, Joshua Katz, and Jim Lark.  The members were appointed to the Committee by Nick Sarwark on Nov. 15, 2014.  
The EPCC conducted a meeting via teleconference on Nov. 23.  During the meeting, the EPCC elected Dr. Lark to serve as chair and Mr. Katz to serve as secretary.

            In the near future, the EPCC will distribute a message to staff members.  The message will inform the staff that the EPCC is available to discuss (on a confidential basis) the working environment or observed violations of the Policy Manual.  (The EPCC is specifically charged with the responsibility to be available to the staff for this purpose; we believe staff members should be informed of this responsibility.)
